PROFILING WORKING GROUP

Conference Call Meeting Minutes
June 7, 2005
Meeting Attendees

Via Conference Call:



Ernie Podraza (facilitator), Reliant
Karen Malkey, CenterPoint Energy


Brad Boles, Cirro Energy
Diana Ott, ERCOT
Zachary Collard, CenterPoint Energy
Carl Raish, ERCOT
Eloise Flores, Nueces
Ron Hernandez, ERCOT
Dave Lowder, Nueces
Adrian Marquez, ERCOT
Shawnee Claiborn-Pinto, PUCT
Bill Boswell, ERCOT

Terry Bates, TXU Electric Delivery
Theresa Werkheiser, ERCOT
John West, TXU Electric Delivery
John Taylor, Entergy Solutions

Lloyd Young, AEP

Steve Bordelon, TNMP

Theresa DeBose, CenterPoint Energy

[image: image1.wmf]Represents action items for PWG members




Agenda

1) Meeting objective.
2) Review agenda for June 23rd meeting.
3) Review the Profile ID Assignment & Annual Review Process presentation.
4)  Confirm future meeting.

Meeting Minutes
1)
Meeting objective
Ernie reminded everyone this meeting is not to solve problems, but to prepare for the June 23rd meeting.
2)
Review agenda for June 23rd meeting
Ernie reviewed the draft agenda and revisions were made by the group.

A small group will call another meeting to revise the TDSP Profile ID Assignment Cost Impact Questionnaire.

3)
Review Profile ID Assignment & Annual Review Process presentation
Zach walked through the presentation and revisions were made by the group.

[image: image2.wmf] ERCOT to draft a slide for AV history.

[image: image3.wmf]Ernie to give Diana material for AV history slide.

[image: image4.wmf]ERCOT to send revised slides 3-6 to Zach.

[image: image5.wmf]Zach will update presentation & send to PWG.

There was discussion over Audit & Oversight and it was expressed that it will remain the same.

[image: image6.wmf]Ernie to redraft Audit & Oversight bullet of slide 7 & send to Zach.


[image: image7.wmf]Carl to send Ernie SAS 70 information for slide 7.


[image: image8.wmf]Ernie & Carl to create sub-bullets for slide 8 bullet 2.


[image: image9.wmf]Terry, Ernie, & Carl to revise slide 12.

There was discussion over minimizing changes needed for TDSPs to transition to the new process.  Terry expressed this is a good goal.
It was suggested that the requirement that opt-in TDSP develop a process and program code for the profile code assignment process could be viewed as a barrier to entry to the market.
There was discussion about the impacts to Texas SET.   It was determined that Texas Set will need to add input for slide 19 regarding changes.

4) Confirm future meeting
The next conference call will be on June 13, 2005.  Time and call in number will be forthcoming.
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